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I’m writing in opposition to SB 216.It has been 45 years since passage of a ballot 

measure by the people of Oregon precluding construction of nuclear facilities until a 

safe mechanism for disposing of nuclear waste has been developed.There is still no 

safe storage facility for nuclear waste. 

SMRs are extremely costly, take years to build, divest money from renewable energy 

and are not safe from fire and earthquakes. 

 

Please don’t put Oregonians in danger at the behest of greedy corporations. Do not 

advance SB 216 

 

Respectfully 

Kathleen Boylan 

 


